
From: Hilton, Keenan
To: Richardson, Michael
Subject: Fw: 5G networks
Date: Thursday, April 21, 2022 2:55:06 PM

From: owensgj@suddenlink.net <owensgj@suddenlink.net>
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 3:47 PM
To: Hilton, Keenan <KHilton@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: 5G networks
 
Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or
opening attachments.

I want to give my UNEQUIVOCAL THUMBS DOWN, NO GO, to the 5G plan for installation of
towers, antennas to provide 5G to Humboldt County. IT IS NOT SAFE. IT IS A WEAPON. IT IS A
HEALTH HAZARD. SOME PEOPLE ARE SENSITIVE TO IT, APPROXIMATELY 30% OF
THE POPULATION ARE EMF SENSITIVE INCLUDING ME.
THIS IS NOTICE TO THE HUMBOLDT PLANNING COMMISSION THAT ACTION WILL BE
TAKEN FOR ANY ADVERSE EFFECTS I PERSONALLY ENCOUNTER FOR THE INJURY
OR INJURIES BY THE PROXIMAL CAUSE OF INSTALLING 5G TOWERS, STATIONS
AND/OR ANTENNAS BY THE PLANNING COMMISSION OF HUMBOLDT COUNTY.
THE ABOVE STATEMENT IS TRUE AND CORRECT.
JOAN OWENS
APRIL 20, 2022
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